
From:                               
Sent:                               Wednesday, 20 November 2013 5:10 PM
To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          Regarding English Exemption
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I saw this email in a news article in Medical Observer. I think India should also be on the list of exemptions as all
the medical books used in Indian medical schools are in English. One cannot graduate in India with a medical
degree without having a sound knowledge of English. Furthermore all patient's medical records, tests, treatment are
documented in English.
 
I passed my OET in 2000 when I migrated to Australia and later passed the MCQ. I was working in 
Hospital in stem cell doing patient's medical histories, consent, follow up, and am now working as a medicine
facilitator for GPs. I would be highly obliged if I can get the exemption as I can then apply to RACGP for my
overseas GP years assessment. This would help me to get a job as GP/RMO. I am waiting for clinical placement.
Meanwhile, I also want to apply for limited registration as I am an Australian Citizen without fellowship looking
for GP/RMO position.
 
Thanking you,
 
Yours Sincerely,
 

 




